
 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

REMINDER ON PAYMENT FOR ROAD TAX 

 

This serves to inform members of the general public that the second quarter for the 
year 2019 comes to an end on 30th June. 

In order for the Agency to serve the public in an efficient and effective manner, 
motorists are hereby reminded to pay for their motor vehicle and trailer licenses (road 
tax) in advance, to avoid congestion and panic buying. 

The Agency further wishes to state that there shall be no extension after the end of the 
quarter. Therefore, the RTSA and Zambia Police will continue enforcing the law with 
regards to the validity of road licenses. 

Kindly take this as official notification. 
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